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To	the	tribunal	members	
I	welcome	the	consideration	being	given	by	IPART	to	increase	the	solar	feed-in	
tariff	benchmark	in	line	with	the	increased	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	It	
seems	only	fair	that	power,	sourced	using	solar	be	reflected	in	the	wholesale	
price.	
For	some	years	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	solar	power	have	not	
been	reflected	in	the	feed-in	tariff	I	receive	from	Energy	Australia.	Retailers	
should	be	encouraged	to	offer	the	proposed	feed-in	tariff	as	a	minimum.	
Regards	John	O	
	
john	Ormandy		
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